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Dear Parents and Guardians,

Our hot chocolate Friday
pupils have been: 

Bonny Vance 
Travis McGarrie 
Lexi Hamilton 
Mia Stewart 

sletterDecember

Welcome to P3/4'’s monthly newsletter for December. We have had a very
busy month and we’ve been working hard. Our newsletter will share some

highlights with you. 

Classroom Highlights

Literacy: 
As part of ‘Book Week
Scotland’ we took part in
a Julia Donaldson Kahoot.
We worked in teams to
answer the questions. 

Math Fun: 
We have been learning to
analyse multiplication and
division problems by using
a variety of strategies
such as, building arrays,
grouping and sharing.

Topic: 
We worked collaboratively
to research different
species of sharks. We then
created a fact file to
present our findings. 

Hot Chocolate Friday 

P3/4A

We took part in a drama workshop with
Livewire. We played lots of fun drama
games aimed at improving confidence,

teamwork, trust and social skills 

Dates to remember...

Christmas Lunch: Thursday 12th December.
Christmas Party: Thursday 19th December.

Church Service: Friday 20th December. 

What we’ve been up to! 


